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July 21, 2008 

 
VIA COURIER AND EMAIL 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: OPG Payment Amounts for Prescribed Generation Assets 
EB-2007-0905 
 
Enclosed please find a Submission submitted on behalf of Power Workers’ Union, and 
filed pursuant to the Board’s Procedural Order and Practice Direction. 
 
Ten hard copies of these interrogatories have been forwarded to the Board via courier 
delivery, and hard copies have been mailed to participants who have not registered 
email addresses. 
 
We trust this is satisfactory. 
 
Yours very truly, 
ELENCHUS RESEARCH ASSOCIATES 
Judy Kwik 
 
Att. 
cc: All Participants (via email/regular mail) 
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  21 July 2008 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Judy Kwik 
Senior Consultant 


